
Dear Woodburn Families, 

It is hard to believe the school year is almost 

over. There is plenty on our calendar as we 

head into these last few days, we hope fami-

lies will join us as we celebrate and wrap up a 

great year! 

All School Field Day: Thursday, June 22nd  will 

be a fun day of outside activities including tug

-of-war, volley Ball, water games, and so 

much more! It has been a pleasure working 

with your children over these last nine 

months. We are proud of their efforts and 

accomplishments! We are building a strong 

community of learners following “The Way of 

the Wolf”. Thank you to our wonderful par-

ents and PAWS group for an amazing year!. 

This year PAWS launched our Integrated Arts 

Program. Each grade level will experienced 

five unique art lessons exploring various ele-

ments of design and materials. Many of you 

volunteered in your child’s classroom to sup-

port these lessons. Your efforts to partner 

with our staff in serving your child truly make 

Woodburn a great place.  

  

This year Marge Crouch, Librarian/Media Spe-

cialist, and Patti Hardy, 5th grade teacher, will 

be retiring.  I want to thank them for serving 

our community and touching countless lives. 

On Thursday August 31st , 2017 we will host 

Back to School Open House. The first day of 

school for the 2016-17 school year is Tuesday, 

September 5th. Enjoy your summer! 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, 

feel free to call me 833-5860 ext. 78221 or 

email me: brian.graham@camas.wednet.edu 

Every day counts! 

Sincerely, 

  

Brian Graham, Principal 

If you ever have any questions or concerns, 

feel free to call me 833-5860 ext. 78221 or 

email me: 

brian.graham@camas.wednet.edu. 

WOLF 

The last day of school is 

Monday, June 26! 

Have a great summer! 

All School Field Day 

Thursday, June 22 

 

5th Grade Promotion 

Friday, June 23rd 

 

Nature Play Area Work Day 

Sunday, June 25, 8:00AM 

 

Back to School Night 

Thursday, August 31 

 

First Day of School 

Tuesday, September 5 

mailto:brian.graham@camas.wednet.edu


 

Nikolai Anthony  

Tyler Rasmussen  

Gabriel Wilson 

Harmonie Meyer 

Ava Bauer 

Julissa Silva 

Sam Lawrence 

Olivia Sandblast 

Luca Powers 

Alyvia Ott 

Cameron McClaskey 

Colin Robertson 

Johann Hagerdorn-Reyes 

Allyson Hochstedler 

Rose Claypool  

Marion Brallier 

Owen Fuller 

Ezrah Walsh 

Ami Kirkendall 

Clark Woodward-Boening 

Stella Brady 

Kripa Bamba  

Austin Podrez 

Ella Conley 

Keagan Cox 

Gavin Cowart 

Jaime Allen 

Sydney Fearn 

Cohen Hochstedler 

Leslie Aregiga 

Sidney Mazemke 

Ella Walunas 

Diego Mendiola 

Vanessa Jensen 

Charlie Ramirez 

Bella Ricci 

Alexia Brunette 

Alex Thompson 

Ben Voogt 

Christopher Han  

Ireland Patterson  

Patrick Helt 

Brianne Swacker 

Isabella Filion  

Lindsey Califf  

Sam Brallier 

Kate Spencer 



Thank you Woodburn Parents and Supporters!  
All of our field day slots have been filled and we’re set for 
a great day! 

REMINDER: 

Make sure your children dress PE-ready, including 
athletic shoes.  
 
Sunscreen will be a must – it is going to be hot and sunny! 

Hello! 

As our wonderful year closes, just a little remind-
er from the school cashier that negatives balanc-
es are due. Please be reassured that whatever 
balance is in your students account at the end of 
the year, will be there at the beginning of next 
year (negative or positive.) I will be at our fall 
open house to receive cash or checks. Any online 
payments can be made through mymealtime.com at 
any time and go immediately into your students 
account. 

It has been a great year in the most amazing 
school in the district. And that is largely due to 
your wonderful students and supportive parents. 

Have a great summer! 
 
Carol Ketring, Woodburn Cashier 

Please check lost and found by  

Friday, June 23, 2017. 
 

Items remaining after that date will be  

donated to charity. 

Thank you! 



The Woodburn students 
spoke and we listened!

Woodburn PAWS 
PARENT ASSOCIATION of WOODBURN STUDENTS
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COME JOIN US IN BUILDING THE

This is the �irst phase of our 
Nature Play & Outdoor Learning Project

Sunday, June 25th, 8:00 AM-1:00 PM
Woodburn Elementary School

VOLUNTEER TASK NEEDS:

• Build log hopper path and bridges
• Install tree fort path and “frame” 

• Build imagination stations 
• Create materials for imagination stations 

• Build benches 
• Install Wolves Canoe 

• Install animals 
• Mulching

• Volunteer check-in table
• Purchase & drop-off of refreshments

Bring a water bottle, a shovel and some work 
gloves, and a drill if you have it! 

Refreshments provided!

Arrive on Sunday, check in at volunteer 
desk & sign-up for a task!

Please RSVP to president@woodburnpaws.org if you can join us. 
If you have special skills or a passion for a 

particular task above, let us know!!

CEF GRANT UPDATE
OUTDOOR LEARNING/NATURE PLAY AREA

In early May, we were happy to learn that 
Woodburn had been awarded two CEF 
(Camas Educational Foundation) mini-
grants. One of these grants will assist in the 
improvement of our playground with the 
addition of an Outdoor Learning/Nature 
Play area.   Phase 1 of the project will begin 
June 25, and will be kicked off by a work 
party! We will need a lot of extra hands to 
help execute our plan, generously designed 
by Nature + Play Designs of Vancouver. 

WOODBURN
NATURE PLAY SPACE



Dear Woodburn Families, 

Next year, we will have several vacancies due to families 

moving on to Liberty Middle School or out of our 

school boundary. PLEASE consider stepping into one of the 

roles listed. Co-leads are encouraged! Email us 

at volunteer@woodburnpaws.org if you can take a lead or 

for more information.  
 

We need your help to keep these awesome programs and 

events moving smoothly next year!  

 

***OPEN BOARD POSITIONS*** 

Treasurer 

Event Chair 

***FUNDRAISING LEADS*** 

Dine-A-Rounds 

***EVENT LEADS*** 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

BINGO NIGHT 

WINTER MOVIE NIGHT  THANK YOU!!! 

BOOK FAIR CO-LEAD THANK YOU!!! 

YEARBOOK LEAD THANK YOU!!! 

Woodburn PAWS  
PARENT ASSOCIATION of WOODBURN STUDENTS 

The Labels for Education program will end for good 

in August 2017. If you have any of these labels 

(found on Pepperidge Farm, Campbell's Soup, V8 

and Swanson's products), please send them in so 

that we can be credited before the program ends. 

Additionally, if your spring cleaning yielded unex-

pired Box Tops, send them in with your student as 

well. No classroom contest, just an opportunity to 

earn a few more dollars for Woodburn before the 

school year is out. THANK YOU! 

If you're at the Camas Public Library, stop and take a 
look at the display case in the lobby. Our wolves create 
wonderful art!  
 
Thank you to all who helped in the inaugural launch of 
the Woodburn PAWS Art Program.  

 



WOODBURN ELEMENTARY STUDENT SUPPLY LIST 2017/2018 
 
KINDERGARTEN 
1 box 24 Crayola Crayons, regular 
colors (no other name brands) 
2 pink erasers 
1 dz. #2 Ticonderoga brand 
pencils, sharpened (or more) 
2 Mead brand folders w/3 prongs 
and horizontal front inside pockets  
1 Backpack (14 x 20 or larger)  
1 box of 8 Crayola Washable 
Markers “classic colors” (no other 
brands) 
1 plastic school box (5”x8”) 
1 box “Large” (Not “Jumbo”) 
Crayola Crayons 8 ct. reg. colors 
1 box Kleenex tissues 
10-glue sticks 
Girls: 1 box Ziploc bags (gallon), 
2 Med Elmer’s Glue bottles 
Boys: 1 set Crayola watercolor 
paints (no other name brands),  
1 Box Ziploc bags (quart) 
 
1ST GRADE 
1 Backpack  
2 dz. #2 sharpened Ticonderoga  
Pencils 
2 pkg.  Twistables colored pencils 
1 two-pocket folder  
1 1in. 3 ring binder w/ see through  
pocket  
1 3in.3 ring binder w/ see through 
pocket  
15 Elmer’s glue sticks (white) 
3 large pkgs baby wipes 
1 roll giftwrap (all occasion or 
non-holiday pattern) 
1 lg. box facial tissues  
1 box Ziplock bags (quart) 
 

Boys  
1 set Crayola watercolor paints 
Girls 
1 pkg. Crayola washable markers 
 
2ND GRADE 
1 pair pointed Fiskar scissors 
1 pkg. Crayola crayons 
1 24 ct. Crayola colored pencils 
6 large Elmer’s glue sticks (white) 
2 dz. #2 Ticonderoga pencils 
sharpened. 
2 pink pearl erasers 
1 med. bottle Elmer’s glue 
1 boxes Kleenex tissues 
1 box Crayola markers 
1 set Crayola watercolor paints 
1 container baby wipes 
2 wide ruled composition books 
4-2 pocket folders (red, green, 
blue, yellow) 
2 (black) dry erase markers 
Boys 1 bx. Ziplock sandwich bags 
Girls: 1 bx. Ziplock gallon bags 
$7.50 for Scholastic Bundle  
 
3RD GRADE 
4 composition notebooks (not 
spiral)  
1 box 24 ct. Crayola crayons 
6 large Elmer’s glue sticks (white) 
4 dz. #2 sharpened Ticonderoga 
pencils 
4 fine tipped dry erase markers 
1 pkg. colored pencils 
1 pr. intermediate sharp-tip 
scissors 
4 - 2 pocket folders (red, green, 
blue, yellow) 
1 pkg. Crayola markers 

1 pkg. wide line ruled paper 
Ear buds (optional) 
Girls: 
 2 Kleenex tissues 
1 box Ziploc sandwich bags  
Boys:  
2 containers Clorox wipes  
1 pkg. wide-lined notebook paper 
$3.50 for Time for Kids   
 
4TH GRADE 
1 small pencil box  
1 box Crayola crayons (24 ct.) 
1 box (24+) colored pencils 
1 pkg. 8-10ct. Crayola markers 
1 pr. med sized sharp-tip scissors 
1 hand held pencil sharpener 
1 12” clear ruler w/ Inches & 
Centimeters, no flexible rulers 
3 lined comp. notebooks 9 ½ x 7 ½ 
wide ruled, not spiral 
4 dry erase markers 
3 boxes #2 Ticonderoga pencils  
2 box Kleenex facial tissue 
3 white erasers 
1 med bottle Elmer’s glue  
3 large Elmer’s glue sticks (white) 
1 yellow highlighter 
2 fine pt. black Sharpie pens 
2 ultra-fine pt. black Sharpie pens 
1 pkg. wide-lined notebook paper 
1 box cleaning wipes 
1 small transparent scotch tape 
1 box 8-ct. Crayola Watercolors 
1 pair ear buds (headphones) 
$7.50 for Scholastic Bundle  
 
 
5TH GRADE 
1 cloth zipper pencil pouch  
3 pkg. #2 pencils 

2 large white erasers 
1 sm. pkg. pencil top erasers 
2 manual capped pencil sharpeners  
1 pkg. multi-color highlighters 
1 box colored pencils 
1 box 24 ct. crayons 
1 pkg. Crayola markers 
1 fine point black Sharpie 
1 Extra-fine point black Sharpie 
5 dry erase markers 
3 large Elmer’s glue sticks 
1 bottle Elmer’s glue 
1 pair pointed scissors 
1 12” ruler w/centimeters 
3 composition books (no spirals) 
1 5-Star 3-subject spiral notebook 
(150 ct. college ruled) 
3 2-pocket plastic folders 
1 pr. ear buds (headphones) 
2 large box tissues 
1 container Clorox or baby wipes 
 
 
 
  

* Please send $7.50 with your 2nd & 4th 
grade student for  

“Scholastic Magazine Bundle” and  
$3.50 with your 3rd grade student for 

“Time for Kids”    
*Please send $5.00 with your 1st thru 

5th grade child to purchase a  
Woodburn Student Daily Planner 

(Checks payable to Woodburn)  
 

Please do not bring: Toys of Any Kind 
or Electronic Devices to School. 

 
 
 


